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06/09/2022  10:07:182022/3761/T OBJ edward boujo strongly against the tree being Felled to ground level.  This tree has a TPO and should be fully protected. the 

tree should be regularly treated by being pollarded and pruned properly; am sure if that would be the case it 

wouldn't need to be chopped down. its a lazy short term solution but can create long term structural issues for 

all the neighbouring properties. i hope the council take this on board. we are losing too many mature trees in 

the neighbourhood. we need them especially as we are not meeting our Nox targets and the HS2 works are 

creating all forms of pollution in the area. 

thank you for taking my comments on board. 

eddy
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